
 

May 2024 

Dear Families, 

It is that time of year again where we will be holding our annual Scholastic Book Fair at Sir Wilfrid Laurier Elementary 

School Library. This event is an opportunity for all students of all ages to build their home library and develop the love of 

reading. Every book purchased will help our school to earn rewards.  

Students will have an opportunity to visit the Book Fair displays during school time. They will also be able to make 

purchases during First Nutrition Break beginning Tuesday May 7th, 2024 through Tuesday May 14th, 2023.   

We are also very excited to invite families to our Open House Scholastic Book Fair Event. Here is what you need to know 

about the Open House Book Fair Event: 

Date: Open House - Wednesday May 8th, 2024 

Place: Sir Wilfrid Laurier Elementary School Library 

Time: 4:30 p.m. to 600 p.m. 

Mode of Purchase Options Available: Cash, Debit Cards, or Credit Cards 

We will also be holding a Book Fair Family Door Prize Event. Each Student will be receiving a ballet. They must bring the 

ballet to the Book Fair Event.  This ballet will allow them a chance to enter a draw to win $25 in books for their family! 

Plus $25 in books their classroom teacher! The door prize draw will take place the next day on Thursday May 9th, 2024, 

at which time the winner will be announced to the school. 

We are excited to celebrate our love of books together at our Book Fair Event! We look forward to seeing you and your 

family there!  

Happy Reading, 

M. Serra – Sir Wilfrid Laurier Teacher-Librarian. 

 

 


